
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


REGION III 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD. SUITE 210 


LISLE. ILLINOIS 60532-4352 


SEP 1 3201Z 

Subrahmanya S. Yellayi, M.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Wyandotte Internal Medicine Associates, PLLC 
1700 Biddle Avenue 
Wyandotte, MI 48192 

Dear Dr. Yellayi: 

Due to an administrative change in our licensing process (new watermark) we have issued a 
corrected copy to Amendment No. 01, to License No. 21-32495-01 that was issued on 
December 7,2004. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter 
and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
William P. Reichhold 

Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 21-32495-01 
Docket No. 030-36514 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 01 
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